



Barcelona, 25th of September 2013

Dear members of the EYBA,

As the President of the Young Bar Association of Barcelona, I am pleased to inform you that we are interested in being the hosting city in which the next EYBA's AGM 2014 will take place.

The Bar Association of Barcelona is in a good position to offer all the services required and to comply with the expectations in a meeting of this category. I can assure you that we will create a high level environment and a relaxed atmosphere.

We are pleased to welcome you in our city and to organise the event, with the support of the entire Bar Association of Barcelona.

Kind regards,

Mr. Esteve Grima Moral The President of the

Young Bar Association

of Barcelona